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P Nevertheless, those who took part had a good
rogress time and it showed another advantage of the

With this being the fourth edition of The MAC, it
means that the club must be rapidly approaching
its first birthday. That also means that it’s nearly
time to have an AGM.

AGM

The AGM is on Sunday 16" November at
Coddenham Village Hall, following the Kneel’s
Wheels Run. The first thing we’ll have to decide
upon will be the Club’s rules. We also need to
elect a committee. Another topic that has been
suggested for discussion is whether the club
should affiliate to FBHVC, or BMF, or MAG...
We hope that loads of you will come along to the
AGM. This will be your first chance to have a
proper say in how the club is run, so please come
to the meeting and let us know what you’d like the
club to be doing.

Badges

Badges are now available from Mark. There’s a
standard badge, a rider’s badge and embroidered
badges. They’re £2.50 each plus 50p towards
P+P... or you can buy them at our events.

Show Time

We’re having a stand at Copdock Show — and
we’ve booked a double pitch. We are hoping to
be displaying several of the machines that have
appeared in Iceni CAM Magazine during the year.
We also plan to have a big display of Raleigh
mopeds. The first Raleigh Moped was announced
in October 1958 and Terry Keable suggested that,
to celebrate the 50" anniversary, we should try and
have one of every type on the stand at Copdock.
If you can help with that, or would like to lend a
hand on the stand, please contact Mark Daniels
who’s co-ordinating it all. You can phone him on
01473 658892.

Events

Club runs have been going well. The Horham
Bygones Run in June and the Peninsularis Run in
July were both very well attended and both were
splendid days out. The Essex Run in August had
fewer riders - but the rain had a big effect on that.

‘village hall’ run format: a nice hot cup of tea and a
chance to dry out a bit at the end of the ride!

There are photos of all these events on the
IceniCAM website (www.icenicam.ukfsn.org).

Next we have the Radar Run’s ‘evil twin’: the
Coprolite run on 7" September. This is a well-
established event, now in its fifth year. After that,
there’s something completely new. Alex & Ralph
are organising the first West Anglian Run at
Duloe, near St Neots on 28" September. Alex and
Ralph turn up at every run we hold, so we hope
you’ll all return the compliment and there will be a
big turn-out for their run.

October will see the Copdock Show, and
November the AGM - both already mentioned. It
looks as if you can all have a rest in December
before we kick-off again with the massive Mince
Pie Run in January.

Calendar

We have meetings every Tuesday at Walton Ha/f
Moon (near Felixstowe) from around 9:30pm

7" Sept  EACC 5th Coprolite Run &
Mopedjumble from Bucklesham to Felixstowe
Ferry. John Daborn - 01473 658892.

28" Sept EACC 1st West Anglian Run at
Duloe Village Hall. Alex Lees - 01480 219333 or
Ralph Richardson - 01234 403796

5" Oct EACC stand at the Copdock
Motorcycle Show. Mark Daniels - 01473 659607
16" Nov  EACC Kneel's Wheels run and
mopedjumble from Coddenham. This will be

followed by the EACC AGM.
4t Jan EACC Mince Pie Run - details to be
confirmed.

If you want to organise an EACC event, please get
in touch with Paul Efreme. We’re geared up to
help you with insurance, sign-on sheets, ‘day’
membership sheets, certificates, machine numbers,
voting slips, and anything else your event might
need.
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Carl Harper’s Kerry Capitano. The Kerry
Capitano range of machines were actually made in
Italy by Testi. Kerry (later to become Partco)
imported a selection of machines from the Testi
range and simply re-badged them as Kerry
Capitano. As well as the 2-speed, 3-speed,
Scooterette and the sports-styled Grand Prix,
Kerry also brought in examples of the Weekend
Cross and a three-wheeler.
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Luke Booth’s Cyclemaster-powered trade bike was
one of a number of carrier machines present at the
Horham Run and is posed here at the Mid Suffolk
Light Railway - the halfway stop on the ride. If
anyone recognises the make of the low-gravity
carrier cycle (the front stand mounting should be
distinctive) Luke would love to know.

The East Anglian Cyclemotor Club
is the club for all cyclemotor, autocycle and
moped enthusiasts, everywhere.

Membership is just £2.50 a year for UK residents
(and it’s £4.50 for the rest of Europe, & £6.50 for
the rest of the world). The membership form is
available from our website... or just ask and we’ll
send you one.

Spares

Alan Course is our spares man. Alan doesn’t hold
any stocks of spares - he’s just good at finding out
who does. So, whatever you need, ask Alan.

10 Fennec Close,
CAMBRIDGE,

Phone: 01223 245843

E-mail: alancourse(@yahoo.com

Cherry Hinton,
CB1 9GG.

Treasurer

Dawn Fox looks after our money:

2 Great Field, Trimley St Mary,
FELIXSTOWE, Suffolk,
IP11 OYT.

Phone: 01394 211433

If you’re sending us any cheques, please make
them payable to “East Anglian Cyclemotor Club”.

Badges and T-shirts

Mark Daniels does these. Enamel and
embroidered badges are £2.50 each. T-shirts are
£9 and we’ve all sizes from M to XXL.

Phone: 01473 659607
E-mail: mark@mdhercules.fsnet.co.uk
Events

Paul Efreme is the man to talk to if you want to
run an event.

14 Lisa Close BILLERICAY
Essex CM12 0QT

Phone: 01277 657106
E-mail: subopef@aol.com

Secretary

Andrew Pattle looks after nearly everything else:
7 Unity Road, STOWMARKET,
Suffolk, IP14 1AS.

E-mail: eacc@autocycle.freeserve.co.uk
Phone: 01449 673943
Web site

http:/ /www.autocycle.freeserve.co.uk/
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